
Class 3 Newsletter 

           Autumn Term – 5th November 2021 

This Week 

Welcome back! The children certainly seem refreshed after their half 
term break. It was lovely to see some photographs from Jenson and 
Rocco who had visited the World Museum in Liverpool to see the 
Egyptian exhibition – a perfect start to our new half term topic for 
History! We have been completing our work on The Tin Forest, writing 
our own versions of the story after learning the original story Off by 
Heart; a technique where the children learn the story through actions 
to help them memorise the pattern and rhythm of the words. We have 
been practising our multiplication in Maths – PLEASE keep practising 
times tables with your children at home – it is so important that they 
become fluent in these, as they impact on so many different areas of 
our Maths throughout school. 

Our Courageous Advocate this week is …… 

Robert Raikes 

Robert promoted the education of children 
who, during the week, were involved in hard 

labour.  

He was a pioneer of the Sunday School movement, reading 
from the Bible and ensuring the children knew they were 

loved by God and His followers. 

Do you go to Sunday School? 

 

Celebration   

Well done to the winners of our team 

points for the half term, Rowan, who 

have earned a non-uniform day today 

for their excellent, shiny efforts. 

Compassion – Joshua for becoming so aware of other peoples’ 
needs. Josh has beautiful manners and wants to help others 
succeed. 

Star Writer – Jayden for trying so hard with writing his Tin 
Forest story this week. His work was neat and he followed the 
plan for the story really well. 

Super Work – Alexie for doing some wonderful Art – Alexie 
used different grade pencils and the technique of shading to 
create a super picture. 

Well done to the winners on the 22nd October too – Eva-Mae, 
Charlie and Micah – Keep shining brightly – I am super proud! 

Our Christian Value for this week has been 

Compassion 

     

 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 
One way in which we can show care and compassion is to 
support our POPPY DAY APPEAL. Various items, including snap 
bands, silicone bracelets and zip pulls are on sale (prices range 
from 50p to £1.50) as well as the traditional paper poppies. 
 

Key Dates 
Please note: it is Class 3 Open Door on a Monday afternoon – 
3.20pm – 3.40pm. Please feel free to come and have a chat and 
see our classroom. 
 
Monday 15th November – Odd Socks Day to mark the beginning 
of Anti-Bullying Week 
 
Monday 15th November – Anti-Bullying Week – the children will 
be involved in a range of activities, designed to raise awareness 
of the effects of bullying as well as educating the children on 
what to do if they are feeling like they are being bullied 
 
Wednesday 24th November and Thursday 25th November – 
Parents’ Evenings – details to follow 

Cultural Diversity 
 

We love sharing your experiences of different cultures, whether 
that be part of your own family heritage, experiences had on 

days out or holidays or celebrations shared by the wider 
community. Please send in any photographs or information you 

would like to share and they can be displayed in our special 
Cultural Diversity folder. 

Christmas 
We are very much hoping to celebrate Christmas in a more 

traditional way this year with the pantomime and parties etc, 
however, we are very mindful that Covid-19 is still very present 
in our community and we will assess the situation regularly to 

keep the safety of the whole school family as 
our top priority. 

 


